ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
ALEX BRISCOE, Acting Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-8577
(510) 587-67G0
FAX (510) 337-9335

January 22, 2010

Mr. Jeff Johnson

Chevron Pipe Line Company
4800 Fournace Place
Bellaire, TX 77401-2324

Subject; SLIC Case No. RO0002892 and Geotfracker Global 1D $1.0600100443, Chevron Sunol Pipeline,
2793 Calaveras Road, Sunol, CA 94586 — Request for Regulatory Oversight Funds

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Cur records indicate that the current balance on the above-referenced SLIC oversight account is a
negative $1,378.70. In order o continue to provide regulatory oversight, we are requesting the submittal
of a check made payable to Alameda County Environmental Health in the amount of $4,000.00. Please
send your check o the attention of our Finance Department.

This deposit may or may not be sufficient to provide all necessary regulatory oversight. ACEH will deduct
actual cosis incurred based upon the hourly rate specified below. |f these funds are insufficient, an

additional deposit will be requested. Otherwise, any unused monies will be refunded to you or your
designee.

The deposit is authorized in Section 6.82.040L of the Alameda County Ordinance Code. Work on this
project is being debited at the Ordinance specified rate, currently $189.00 per hour.

Please write “SLIC” (the type of project), the site address, and the AR#0314746 on your check.

If you have any questions, please contact Jerry Wickham at (510) 567-6791.

Sincerel
Donna Drogos ﬁ
Division Chief

cc. Jacquelyn Jacobs, ACEH
Donna Drogos, ACEH (Sent via E-mail fo: donna.drogos@acgov,org)
- Jerry Wickham, ACEH
File



